
 

 

 
 
 
 
9 March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be available for all pupils to visit in the School Library next 
week. Please consider allowing your daughter to purchase a book or stationery during this 
time. World Book Day tokens can be used against the purchase of any book/s and the 
Library will receive a percentage of any purchases made to further increase the range of 
books available to pupils. 
 
Many Thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Mr McMillan 
 
  
 

 
 


